
Leopardstown Roundabout Reconfiguration – Leopardstown 
Link Road – 
Identification of Services

4th September 2013

In support of the ongoing design work for the Leopardstown Link 
Road & Roundabout Reconfiguration scheme and ESB Link Road, 
the Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council is planning to 
undertake a ground investigation slit trench survey at key selected 
locations to identify and trace undergound services and utilities.

We have appointed Ground Investigations Ireland Limited as the 
specialist ground investigation contractor for this work and will advise 
you further regarding the programme when finalised.

At present we estimate that this work will commence mid September 
2013 and be complete within a 2-3 week period. Roughan & 
O'Donovan Consulting Engineers will undertake the coordination and 
supervision of this work on behalf on the Council.

As far as practicable the works will be undertaken between 
20:00hrs and 06:00hrs Monday to Friday, except for works on 
private lands which may be undertaken during daytime hours 
subject to landowners consent. 

A Traffic Management Plan will be presented to SBDA shortly.


